
Planning Report MAY 2024 

Planning applications to be considered:- 
 
There are none. 
 
 
The following Planning applications are pending: 
 
S.24/0324/LBC Vine Cottage, The Street  
Installation of replacement flooring.  
 
S.24/0547/HHOLD 12 St Swithins, Marsh Road  
Removal of covered lean-to and erection of two storey side extension.  
 
 
The following Planning Applications are being considered by the Planning 
Inspectorate, through the appeal process: 
 
S.23/041/APPREF  Land Adjacent To Dozule Close 
Outline application for 13 houses of which 9 are custom build houses and 4 
affordable together with associated access, parking & amenity spaces with all 
matters reserved except access (amended description).   
 
 
Appeal Reference: APP/C1625/W/24/3337848 Land At Belle Vue, Marsh Road 
 (S.23/1190/FUL) New dwelling with amenity and parking.  
 
 


